
This coming Sunday, October 10th, worship in the 
sanctuary at 10:00am with guest speaker Rosalba Diaz-
Ruiz from Washington Elementary School.  Masks are 

required and we will practice social distancing. 
Communion will not be offered. 

We’re Back—On Line, that is! 

Please check out videos of our recent worship services on our 
website: www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org 

or on our YouTube page at 
www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, October 6th—Meeting with Juan Carlos from the Bishop’s office at 6:00pm; choir 

rehearsals—Voice at 6:00pm; Bells at 7:00pm. 

Sunday, October 10th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with 

community engagement guest speaker Rosalba Diaz-Ruiz from Washington Elementary 

School. 

Tuesday, October 12th—Property Committee meeting 10:00am; Finance Committee meeting 

6:30pm. 

Wednesday, October 13th—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 

Sunday, October 17th—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with guest 

Pastor Joel Schmitz. 

Tuesday, October 19th—Church Council meeting 6:30pm. 

Wednesday, October 20th—Choir rehearsals: Voice at 6pm; Bells at 7pm. 



Pastoral Care Needs: 

Continue to pray for Pamela Dickerson, Helen Tipton, and Janet’s friends 

Anna, Randy and Clayton.  We also had a request for prayers for Bev 

Tincknell. 

Please remember Pastor Charles Mantey at St. Mark Lutheran Church contin-

ues to provide pastoral care for our members during this time of transition. 

Please route all communication through Janet or Bryan so we can keep track of 

what is going on with our church family. 

NEWS FROM CAMP LUTHERWOOD 

LCMS Youth Retreat- October 15-17, 2021 (REGISTRATION DUE 

FRIDAY!) 

Middle school and high school youth groups from our LCMS congregations 
are invited to come to camp for a very special weekend on October 15-17, 
2021. Cost is $90 per student and one adult is free for every 5 students. Reg-

ister today at lutherwoodoregon.org.  ELCA Youth are welcome to attend! 

 

SUMMER 2022 

Watch for our 2022 schedule coming soon! We are already planning for a 
great summer season with camps for all ages, families and adults and we 

can't wait to share it with you!  

 

COVID-19 & Camp Lutherwood Oregon  

At this time camp is open to guests by private appointment only. Please con-
tact the office to make arrangements to ensure that we are able to accommo-
date all safety requirements at 541-998-6444 
or office@lutherwoodoregon.org for more information and to make your re-

quest.    

ATTENTION YOUTH!  If you are or know of someone in middle or high 

school, please give your contact information to the church office so we can 

coordinate planning Youth activities with the other two FLY churches.  

Also, if you are aware of someone needing to go through confirmation 

(typically grades 6-8th), please let the office know. Pastor Charles has gra-

ciously offered to assist the other two churches as they both are going 

through transition.  

http://lutherwoodoregon.org/
mailto:office@lutherwoodoregon.org

